St Edmund Campion End of Year

A Big Thank You

What a wonderful year it has been.
It has been equal parts new, exciting, challenging and rewarding.

From difficult circumstance we have achieved a successful and positive year that has felt almost
normal, or at least as normal as St Edmund Campion ever gets.

We want all of our children to go out during this break and spend time with loved ones and family,
enjoy the full time off and return refreshed and eager for the next year in September.

We give our fondest wishes to Miss Dawson who will be getting married over the Summer Break and
will return as Mrs Eccles.

We also send our best with Mrs Hyland-Taylor who is expecting her second child in August.

A final and huge thank you to all of our parents, carers, grand parents and anyone involved with our
children.

Our year would not have been as successfully or rewarding without your continued support and
contribution.

Our community is our strength.

Looking Ahead

Today, the 26th is our last teaching day, we wish you all a great Summer Holiday.
See below for first dates for next year:

e 31.8.22 - INSET Day (No Children in School)

e 01.9.22 - Children Return to School.



